
Notification 

 

This is to notify that IIPS is organizing an on-line training programme through the GeM 

officials on 21st October, 2022 from 11.00 am to 1.00 pm for the bidders participating in NFHS-

6 GeM bid. All those who are interested may attend the training. The online training details/link 

will be notified shortly on the IIPS website. 

Kindly keep visiting the IIPS website(www.iipsindia.ac.in) regularly for any change/ update 

regarding different milestones in the bid evaluation process. 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

(Ms. Manjiri Rane) 

Assistant Registrar (Admin) 

 

 


